
Compost & Brush Drop Off

New Location for Brush and Compost Site - 7947 Dakota Drive

Reminder for Breezy Point Residents that the Brush Disposal site and the Leaves & Grass
Clipping site is on Dakota Drive (at the end of Percheron Dr.) are available to use. Please only
dispose of items listed on the signs.

https://www.breezypointmn.gov/public-works/page/compost-brush-drop

